
 
 

 
 
 
April 21, 2025  
 
S.1574 & A.2657 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
My name is Randall Hitchins and I am a landscape professional, writing to you on behalf of the 
company I work for, ChargeBot. We provide mobile charging solutions to landscapers who use 
battery equipment all over the United States. 
 
I’ve been in the landscape industry for a long time, and in the past few years battery-powered 
equipment has vastly improved. There is now a wide range of commercial-grade battery 
equipment available. As more and more landscapers go electric, the technology is quickly 
catching up to support the transition. ChargeBot is one such example of a business that has 
evolved to support the changing industry. 
 
ChargeBot supports S.1574 & A.2567 because these measures assist landscapers who want to 
make the switch to electric equipment. There are a variety of reasons why landscapers are 
choosing to go electric, from customer demand, to personal preference, to environmental 
sustainability. As industry professionals consider changes they can make to benefit their own 
businesses and the communities they serve, measures such as S.1574 & A.2567 go a long way to 
help them follow through with implementation. 
 
This forward-thinking legislation benefits businesses, public health, and the environment. At 
ChargeBot, we often consult with businesses that are considering using battery equipment or are 
looking to upgrade their current systems. We are deeply engrained in the landscape industry and 
welcome the opportunity to collaborate with and support legislators and program sponsors who 
have both the industry and the environment’s best interests in mind. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Randall Hitchins 
Production Manager 
ChargeBot 
 
 


